From: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)

To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: RE: PQC webpage
Date: Thursday, April 7, 2016 3:33:33 PM

Thanks for the heads-up. I’'m going to share and chat with Jim Foti about the best approach. I'd like
his advice on how to keep the pages streamlined with this round and I'd like to make sure it works
with the migration to the new CSRC web site..

Sara

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 3:06 PM

To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)

Subject: PQC webpage

Sara,

We're actively working on finishing our PQC Call for Proposals document (see attached). It’s very
similar to the call that went out before the SHA-3 competition. Throughout the document, we make
reference to several webpages that we currently don’t have ready. We hope to send this out for
public comment in June, so it would be good to have them ready before then

I think we want all of them to reside at the page you already created:
http://csrc.nist.gov/groups/ST/post-quantum-crypto

In the next week or so, I'll try and figure out exactly which pages we need and what needs to go on
them. Just wanted to give you a heads up on all this — since | assume you’ll be the one making the
webpages? Thanks!!

Dustin
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